

H2CU e-Newsletter



March 2013 / #10

In this Issue:

Florida here we come!

News from US & **European and Italian Universities**

H2CU Student's Corner

Activities & Community Events



Dr. Adolfo Barattolo Consul General of Miami during the signature of the official endorsement to the H2CU-FIU agreement.

SPRING BREAK means there are NO CLASSES!

Students in NYC are preparing for the Spring

Columbia University

March 18 - 22

NYU-Poly

March 18 - 22

PACE University

March 24 - 31

H2CU - Honors Center of **Italian Universities** Via Eudossiana, 18 00184 Rome, Italy Ph. +39-06-44585069 Email: secretary@h2cu.it; h2cu.newsletter@gmail.com

H2CU is on Facebook! Have you liked us ? Visit www.facebook.com/



Florida here we come!

During a week of workshops and meetings the collaboration between H2CU and FIU (Florida International



Feb 14, 2013 From right: Console Generale Adolfo Barattolo; Amir Mirmiran, Dean of Engineering and Computing school, Florida International University (FIU); Christine I. Caly -Sanchez, Associate Director Miami-Florida, European Union Center of Excellence, FIU; Prof. Lucio Ubertini, H2CU Director.

University) has strengthened. During this first official occasion (February 2013), Italian delegates and FIU representatives discussed the ongoing activities for starting joint programs for the academic and scientific exchange of students, researchers and faculties from Italy and the US coming respectively from the 21 Italian universities belonging to the H2CU and from FIU, specifically from CEC (College of Engineering and Computing) and CAS (College of Arts and Sciences) programs. In early 2012 an agreement was signed by the FIU Provost Dr. Douglas Wartzok and Rector prof. Luigi Frati of Sapienza University of Rome and as a result of the success of the February 13-19 events, Consul General of Italy in Miami, Dr. Adolfo Barattolo, officially endorsed the agreement between H2CU and FIU.

H2CU Student's Corner

On February 22, 2013 NYU-Poly hosted the "H2CU



Livia Ventura and Prof. Gri-

Students Activity Review Meeting", held by Prof. Salvatore Grimaldi; this event is held in New York every semester. During the meeting Livia Ventura presented a mini-seminar on "Asset Partitioning in Business Law," which is part of her research as a Ph.D candidate at Sapienmaldi during the meeting of za University of Rome. Feb 22, 2013 at NYU-Poly. Livia is working on her

research between Brooklyn Law School in New York and Temple University in Philadelphia.

Activity & Community Events

Italian Job and Internship Fair - Casa Italiana Zerilli-Marimo', Italy-America Chamber of Commerce, Young Executives Committee of the IACC and New York University's Wasserman Center for Career Development are very pleased to invite you to the 2nd annual Italian Job & Internship Fair.

The event will be held on Thursday, April 18th from 3PM to 5PM at 133 East 13th Street, 2nd Floor.

NOTE: This event is ONLY for NYU students and alumni. RSVP on NYU CareerNet under Events>Seminars.

Do you want to be a volunteer during this event? Please contact: marianna.buldo@aol.com marianna.buldo@gmail.com

News

Best students will receive scholarships to study English Dr. Luis Sanchez, the Director of the English Language Institute of the FIU- Florida International University, offered two 10months-scholarships to the H2CU Center. These funds will cover the tuition fees and the students will be responsible for their books, insurance, registration payment, and technology fee.

H2CU mailing list invitation:

Brooklyn Atlantis is a citizen science project launched in November 2012 through the collaboration of NYU-Poly and H2CU students. The aim is to involve citizens in environmental monitoring by analyzing data and tagging images taken by our marine



robot within the Gowanus Canal in Brooklyn, NY. Currently featuring a new website, we are able to provide exciting data at least three times a week, so visit http:// www.brooklynatlantis.poly.edu participate, and spread the word to your friends. This is a good opportunity for you to see what happens in the canals of NYC and to help other Italian students in their research!

STAY TUNED! In the coming months, other events organized by H2CU will be held in the United States, in Boston and New York. Under the umbrella of "2013, the Year of the Italian Culture in the US" those events will celebrate the decade of activities developed by H2CU for students and faculties exchange and dual degrees.

Columbia University: March 27, 2013 - 7:00 8:30 pm; Italian Academy concert: Rolf Schulter, violin

MIT: February 7 - April 18, 2013

Suspended City: L'Aquila after the Earthquake of 2009. Photographs by Michele Nastasi http://sap.mit.edu/resources/ galleries/wolk gallery/suspended/